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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 4:57 PM
To: 'hatsoffforhumanrights@comcast.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

Good Afternoon, Frank Cummings 
                                               
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20190015-20190021 and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e‐
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 
From: Frank Cummings [mailto:Frank.Cummings.28994305@p2a.co]  
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 4:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Your responsibility for setting energy savings goals for the state’s largest utilities and establishing for the next 
ten years what programs will be accessible to Florida families is really important. Please, please stand up for 
energy customers like me by adopting energy savings goals that will help families cut energy waste and save 
money on bills.  
 
We own a summer home in a small Massachusetts town, Sterling, that is showing the nation how switching to 
solar can make a difference. After diligent search I found a way that FPL allows a tiny portion of the power we 
use to derive from alternative sources. It is less than half of the solar power we use in Sterling  
 
You know Florida trails far behind other states in capturing energy savings for customers. Yet instead of 
proposing higher efficiency goals, many of the state’s largest utilities have proposed goals of zero or close to 
zero. These proposals are unacceptable. 
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Thank you for your consideration,  
Frank Cummings  
1920 S Ocean Dr 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316  • 




